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Dates for your diary: 
 Half term -Mon 29th 

May—Fri 2nd June . 

Inset day Mon 5th June. 

(Children return Tues 

6th June) 

 5L class assembly—

Friday 9th June 9.05 

a.m.  

 Tottenhall closed Thurs 

8th June for General 

Elections. St  Michael 

at Bowes School is 

open 

 Year 6 school jour-

ney—Friday 16th -

Monday 19th June 

 Year 6 Junior Citizen-

ship—Friday 16th 

June  

 3T class assembly—

Friday 23rd June 9.05 

a.m.  

HALF TERM 
Monday 29th May to 

Friday 2nd June.  

INSET DAY 
Monday 5th June, 

school will be closed.  

Children return to 

school Tuesday 6th 

June 

J o i n t  S U M M E R 

FETE—8th July 12.00 

p.m.—3.00 p.m. hosted 

at Tottenhall School   

Newsletter Date: 

Friday 26th     

May 2017 

Summer Term  

Issue 6 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  
3M won both the punctuality and the attendance trophy this week, with an 

amazing 100% and no lates. Well done!   

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

JOINT SUMMER FAIR 
A reminder that St Michael at Bowes and 

Tottenhall Schools’ joint summer fair will 

take place on SATURDAY 8th JULY 

12.00 p.m.—3.00 p.m. at Tottenhall In-

fant School.  

      Next PTA meeting on Friday 9th  June 9.15 p.m. at Tottenhall 

to discuss the summer fair. Please join us!  

     Leaflets went out asking for you to volunteer to help at the fair, 

please look out for these. Anything you Can do to help would be     

appreciated, whether  before or after the fair. There will be a Second 

Hand Uniform stall at the fair so any donation of uniform from either 

schools would be appreciated.  

 QUAD KIDS EVENT 

On Monday 22nd May 2017, 10 children from 

year 5 & 6 competed in a Quad kids event at the 

stunning Lea Valley Athletics Centre. 

The multi-activity afternoon comprised of 4 dif-

ferent events namely:- Turbo-Javelin, Standing 

Long Jump, 75 m Sprint and 600 m race. Out of 13 

schools entered SMAB came an impressive 4th 

overall in the leader board. We also had 

2 stand-out performers, Naylah who was 1st 

in the female category and 3rd overall and    

Tobenna who was 9th in the male category 

and 10th overall. Many congratulations to all 

who took part and thank you to Mrs. Sparwell 

for supporting the group on the day.           

Mr. Hunt 

HOLIDAY CLUB 
Tabbies Club for 4—11 years old; running on Tuesday 30th 

May to Friday 2nd  June 9.00 a.m. – 4.00 p.m. at Trinity Bowes 

Centre, Palmerston Road N. 22 8RA. 

If you are interested call: 0208 888 2797 or email:  

families@trinityatbowes.co.uk. 
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